
To the Honourable

The Minister op Agriculture.

Sir,—
I have the honour to submit herewith Bulletin No. A-14, of the series of the 

Tobacco Division, entitled * Research work at Harrow Experimental Station in 1911.’
This bulletin contains the report of Mr. W. A. Barnet, in charge of the station, 

on the work carried out under his supervision during the year 1911-1912.
A perusal of this bulletin will inform the tobacco growers of Ontario regarding 

the work which has been done at the Harrow Experimental Station.
I beg to recommend that this bulletin be printed for distribution.

I have the honour to be, Sir,
Your obedient servant,

Ottawa, July, 1912.

F. CHARLAN,
Chief of the Tobacco Division.
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